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Russian Winter Ball 
 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 

It is time to think about signing up for the Winter Ball!  It will be one of the highlights of 
2018!  Fine food, Extravagant decorations, Exciting dance music, and a Spectacular silent 
auction await you on Saturday, January 27, 2018 at the St. Petersburg Yacht Club. 

Wouldn’t a ticket to the Winter Ball make a great Christmas gift!  Or a fantastic way to 
spend some of the money you might receive for Christmas!  Remember, the tickets are “on 
sale” until December 31 with an early bird discount.  You will see this option when you click 
on the payment page and the shopping cart on the Russian Heritage Website. 



 

 

Most of you should have received your official invitation to the Winter Ball.  We hope you will talk to 
your friends about arranging a table for this special Ball.  That will make it even more enjoyable! 
 
If you come to the Winter Ball and would like to become members of Russian Heritage and take 
advantage of the many programs we sponsor, membership is free.  If you are not planning to attend 
the Winter Ball, we would still like to have you become members, using the form below that was also 
included in your invitation.  You can send in this form by regular mail with your check, or pay at our 
website, www.russianheritage.org by paypal or credit card.  We look forward to seeing you at our 
events in 2018, beginning with the Winter Ball. 
 
  
 
 

 
 


